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To Whom It May Concern

I enjoy your products and hope to continue to purchase them in the future. However, as a concerned consumer, I would like to know your policy on the use of animals in product testing. Do you currently conduct or commission any animal testing for your personal and/or household products? Do you have a written agreement with your suppliers regarding ingredient testing on animals?  

I encourage you to join the Coalition for Consumer Information on Cosmetics’ (CCIC) Leaping Bunny Program.  By certifying your products with this program and licensing the Leaping Bunny Logo, you can assure myself and other concerned consumers that your products are truly free of animal testing. To find out more about the Leaping Bunny Program, go to www.leapingbunny.org or contact the CCIC at (888)546-CCIC.

Thanks in advance for your attention to this important matter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely



Click here to enter text.
